
This volume of Functiones et Approximatio Commentarii Mathematici,
that consists of two issues, is dedicated to the memory of our dear friend
Paweł Domański who passed away in August 2016 in age of fifty-seven after
suffering serious illness. For a long time Paweł was editor of this journal.
He was not only a very strong and enthusiastic mathematician, excellent
lecturer but also an outstanding personality. As editors of this special vol-
ume we want to thank all the authors, many of them personal friends of
Paweł, for their contributions.
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